Attention Menahga Community: Share Your Ideas for the Rebranding of Menahga Schools!

We are excited to announce the first step in the process of rebranding Menahga schools. We
value your input and want to hear your ideas and thoughts on this important initiative. To
facilitate this, we are holding a listening session where you can share your valuable insights.

Date: January 22, 2024
Time: 6-8 pm
Location: High School Media Center

These listening sessions will provide you with an opportunity to express your ideas and
contribute to the future of Menahga schools. We believe that the collective wisdom of our
community will help shape a brand that truly represents our values, aspirations, and
uniqueness.

Your participation matters! Whether you are a parent, student, staff member, or a concerned
community member, we encourage you to join us at the listening session. Your voice and
perspective will play a vital role in this rebranding process.

Let us come together as a community and make a lasting impact on the identity of Menahga
schools. We look forward to hearing your creative ideas and thoughtful suggestions.

For further information or any inquiries, please contact Jay Kjos.

Together, let's redefine the future of Menahga Schools!



